Public Notice

Saskatchewan Environment has found elevated
levels of Dioxins and Furans in the berm located
north of the Woodland SIAST campus.

As a precautionary measure the City of Prince Albert
has agreed to temporarily fence the berm to restrict
public access while the department evaluates the
options for cleaning up the site.

At this time it is thought that the potential health risks
are low. However, until additional research is
conducted and the site is remediated we are asking
people to avoid contact with the berm and in
particular to restrict their children from playing on the
berm.

For more information contact:

Todd SWensoN .....c.coeveeeveieiiiiiiian, 953-3477
Saskatchewan Environment

Colin INNES ..., 953-4900
City of Prince Albert

Dr. LAnoi€ ....ooeeeeeeeee e 765-6600
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